

Dr Brídín Cannon Block 38 St Finbarr's Hospital Douglas Rd Cork

13 April 2018

Re: Donation to RCPI Heritage Centre

Dear Dr Camon, Budin

I wish to express our thanks on behalf of the Royal College of Physicians of Ireland for your kind donation of the papers of Dr Cyril Warde. We are delighted to be able to add this to our collections, where they form part of our growing number of holdings relating to Public Health Medicine in Ireland. Please pass my thanks on to the rest of the Irish Society of Community and Public Health Medicine.

The strength of our Heritage Centre is due in a large part to the generosity of individuals and societies such as yourself, and we are delighted that you felt RCPI was a suitable home for these items.

Best wishes,

Prof Mary Horgan

Harriet Wheelock

RCPI President

RCPI Keeper of Collections